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Pharmacy Recredentialing Expiration Notice 

(Medicaid) 
 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
You are receiving this communication because your registration with the Washington State 
Health Care Authority (HCA) is expired or about to expire. 
 
A federal regulation (42 C.F.R.  455.4 IO(b)) requires the Washington State Health Care 
Authority (HCA), as the state's Medicaid agency, to enroll all providers who are under 
contract with MCOs that serve Medicaid clients. 
 
Should your registration lapse for any reason, your claims may be declined for payment. 
We encourage you to act promptly to get re-registered as quickly as possible. 
 
About this requirement: 

• The federal regulation applies to all providers under contract with an MCO serving 
Medicaid clients, regardless of the type of service they provide.  This means clinics, 
pharmacies, and other organizations contracted with an MCO as well as individual 
providers contracted with an MCO must enroll with HCA. 

To re-register with the HCA, please visit the HCA website at 
 

https://www.hca.wa.gov/billers-
providers-partners/providerone/providerone-user-manuals#enrolling-as-a-provider. For 
questions related to your enrollment with the HCA, you can reach their Provider Enrollment 
Department at 1-800-562-3022, extension 16137. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Molina members.  
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